
November 3, 2020 

RM Representative James Morton 

October has been a tough month for us with the ever changing weather, breakdowns, and 

human resource issues. We are way behind on our ditch mowing and grading but are still 

working to get it completed before the snow comes to stay. We have recently received Covid 

grant money and all hamlets have been advised to see if they have anything that would comply 

with this grant. 

In regards to the legal battle over the campground bylaws we have won the judgement but the 

campground owners have 30 days to file an appeal. 

The paving levy legal action is still on going. 

The election for Reeve has Dave Popowich back by acclamation and the election for Division 5 

(Burgis Beach and Canora Beach) will take place on November 9 th,2020. The next RM 

meeting is November 16,2020. 

This is all from the RM 

 

James L Morton 


